London,

c/o 3.}ntlsh Ministry of Transport
c/o Na.val Parfy 1749,

Dear Sir,

" ANNA REHDER".

We are in receipf of your classing
letter of 11th inst., and in reply, suggest that
this query be addressed to Mr. James Grandison,
Swansea Office, who carried out the screw shaf't

survey in the case of the above 'vessel.‘

We are, Dear Sir, ; : :

Yours faithfully,

The Secreta






